Notice to the Profession

Update

Renovations to
Courtroom 402 and 411

As of June 8, 2015 Courtroom 402 will be re-open as renovations to
this courtroom have been completed.

402- All matters scheduled to be heard in courtroom 402 will once
again appear in courtroom 402.

Courtroom 411 will be the next courtroom to be renovated. The
renovations to this room will begin on June 8, 2015.

411- Effective June 8, 2015 all matters scheduled to be heard in
courtroom 411 will be heard in courtroom 312 until further notice.
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Lisa Ness

Director, Court Operations
Winnipeg Courts

June 8, 2015



